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20th September 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Year 11 students have now reached the year which marks the end of their secondary education.  
It is a time when important decisions about the future have to be made and all young people will be 
required to stay in education or training until their 18th birthday. 
 
We would like to invite you to a Post-16 Progression Evening in the Assembly Hall and Dining Room 
at the college on Tuesday 27th September 2022.  The purpose of this evening is to give you 
information on the opportunities available to students when they leave school and the range of 
courses available to them in Post-16 Education.  Information about how to apply for this provision 
will be shared during the evening so it is important that you attend.  Students will be supported 
through this process in both assemblies and PSHE lessons.  
 
There will be a 20-minute talk in the Assembly Hall and to avoid congestion in the Dining Room this 
will be delivered twice:  
 

• Session A at 6.00pm for students in Etheldreda and Scott Houses  
• Session B at 6.40pm for students in Franklin and Turing Houses  

 
Students should be accompanied by an adult where possible.  Following the talk in the Assembly 
Hall, you will head into the Dining Hall and can find out more from representatives of local Sixth 
Form Colleges including Bishop Laney, Cambridge Regional College, College of West Anglia, Long 
Road and Hills Road Sixth Forms.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rachael Mustill                   
Assistant Principal 
 
 


